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CIRCULAR No. 2014/30                                        DATE: 19/03/2014 

 
Dear Comrades,  
 

COM. DEEPAK D. SAMANT APPOINTED AS OFFICER-DIRECTOR 
ON THE BOARD OF INDIAN BANK 

 
We reproduce hereunder the contents of circular No. 2014/30 of date on the captioned subject    
issued by Com. Harvinder Singh, General Secretary, AIBOC for your information & circulation. 

 

QUOTE:  “We have pleasure in advising you that Government of India, Ministry of Finance, 
Department of Financial Services vide their notification Ref. No. F.No.6/15/2012-BO-I dated 
11th March, 2014 have appointed Com. Deepak D. Sawant, General Secretary of Indian Bank 

Officers’ Organisation, Western Zone and Deputy General Secretary of All India Indian Bank 
Officers’ Association as Officer Employee Director on the Board of Indian Bank for a period of 3 
years. The notification issued to this effect is placed on the back of this circular. 

 

Com. Deepak D. Samant joined the Bank on 3rd August, 1984 at Mumbai and got promoted to 

Officer’s cadre with effect from 17th August, 1992. On his promotion, he was posted at New 

Delhi for four years and in 1996 he was transferred back to his home town Mumbai. A very 

hard working and committed Mumbaite, Com. Samant is presently posted as Manager in 

Inspection Centre of Indian Bank at Goregaon, Mumbai. 

 

On behalf of the entire Executive Committee of AIBOC and on my personal behalf, we convey 

our heartiest Congratulations to Com. Deepak D. Samant on his appointment as Officer 

Employee Director on the Board of Indian Bank and wish him the best for his new assignment.”     

            UNQUOTE 

 With warm greetings, 

                          

                         Comradely yours, 

                              
           (HARVINDER SINGH)   

                                   GENERAL SECRETARY   
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